

Thursday 23 February

World Book Day - Thursday 2nd March Book Token Design Competition

Dear parents/ carers,

World Book day is fast approaching and we have some wonderful activities planned for the children to mark the 20th anniversary of the World Book Day celebrations.

To join in with this special time, Ashford CE Primary School are entering numerous competitions to win books to enhance our reading scheme and school library areas.

One entry we will be partaking in is a book token design competition, with the first prize being up to £500 book tokens for the school and additional prize up to £250 of book tokens for the winning designer.

All designs will take place in school and entries will be collated and sent by your child's class teacher. Our entries will be placed in either the 4- 6 years category; 7 – 9 years and the 10 -12 years category.

Any winning entries will be used in the World Book Day Campaign design for 2018 and be featured on the book tokens given out to schools all over the country.

This is a very exciting competition, which we are very much looking forward to entering.

In this instance, we ask that if you do not wish for your child's design to be submitted, then please send in a letter to your child's class teacher by Friday 3rd March. If we do not hear from you, then we will assume that you are happy for your child to enter and take part in the World Book Day book token design competition.

We thank you in advance and cannot wait to see everyone's book character costumes on Thursday 2nd March.

Kind regards,

Ms H Beacham Deputy Head teacher



